
REQUEST FOR PAUL HARRIS FELLOW (PHF) 2022 

 

I would like to receive a Paul Harris Fellow: 

� for the first time 

� step-up (go to next level if you already have a PHF) 

I have attached a check for $200 made out to: Rotary Foundation 

I understand that my contribution will be matched with 800 points. 

 

Name: ___________________________________________________ 

Email: ___________________________________________________ 

 

Please return this form with your check ASAP to: 

Ed Caplan or Judy Ginsburgh 

At a regular Tuesday meeting 

By email:  ejclake@suddenlink.net 

By mail: PO Box 12306, Alexandria, LA 71315 

 

 

This offer is good through April 30, 2022 and is on a first come-first served basis 
with priority going to first time Paul Harris Fellows. 

 

Your contribution is voluntary and tax deductible. 

 


